Rosenberg Corey

From: Dianne Leavitt <diannefayleavitt@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 2:11 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

I am a landlord in Deschutes County and | urge you to oppose House Bill 2004-A.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Dianne Fay Leavitt

Sent from my iPad



